
 

News 

Change to Authorization Requirements for Therapy 

Modalities (Physical/Occupational/Speech 

Therapy) 
Date: 01/01/2019 

What is changing: 

Silver Summit Health Plan is changing the requirement for participating (PAR) providers (providers contracted 

with SSHP) to obtain a prior authorization for all treatment that pertains to members receiving Physical, 

Occupational and/or Speech Therapy.  For all participating (PAR) providers, initial evaluations will not require 

prior authorization.   The attached codes now will require prior authorization.   As always, providers not 

contracted with SSHP require prior authorization for all initial evaluations and treatment before providing a 

service/item to a member. 

This change is effective on February 1, 2019 

For questions or concerns: 

If you have questions about this bulletin or other provider resources, please contact our Customer Service 

Center at 1-844-366-2880. 

 


